
Dear Committee on Rules,  
 
Please vote NO on SB 761. We must protect the rights of our citizens as voters, especially those 
that cannot be out and about due to medical issues, disabilities, and old age. We must 
remember that ALL citizens should have a voice!  
 
Thank you,  
Tanya Johnson 
3266 NE Glencoe Oaks Place 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
503-336-4189 
 
 
 
 


